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Suel, Kevin

From: Fuller, Kim
Sent: Monday, April 23, 2012 9:16 AM
To: Suel, Kevin
Cc: Byrum, Shane
Subject: RE: AR0034002_Warning Lttr_20120309.docx

Kevin, 
 
A response was received late last month.  It looks like it was routed to Enforcement and then over to Permits for review.  Shane is 
working on preparing a response.  The proposal looks fine to me.  We will just need to stress in the response letter that the level in the 
sludge lagoon must be lowered by routing the wastewater through the treatment process.  Any bypass is strictly prohibited.  The 
following is a link to Bryant’s response letter on the website.  Thanks! 
 
http://www.adeq.state.ar.us/ftproot/Pub/WebDatabases/PermitsOnline/NPDES/LTR/AR0034002_Facility%20Response%20Letter_20
120321.pdf 
 
Kimberly A. Fuller, P.E. 
NPDES Engineer Supervisor 
ADEQ, Water Division 
Phone: (501) 682-0643 
 

From: Suel, Kevin  
Sent: Monday, April 23, 2012 8:55 AM 
To: Fuller, Kim 
Subject: FW: AR0034002_Warning Lttr_20120309.docx 
 
Kim, 
 
Do you know if we have received anything pertaining to City of Bryant decommissioning the outfall structure?  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Kevin Suel 
Enforcement Analyst/Wastewater Licensing 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
5301 Northshore Drive 
North Little Rock, AR 72118 
suel@adeq.state.ar.us 
501-682-0823 

 

 Before you print this email think about the environment. 

 

From: Shafii, Mo  
Sent: Friday, March 09, 2012 4:17 PM 



2

To: Suel, Kevin 
Subject: AR0034002_Warning Lttr_20120309.docx 
 

Kevin; 
 
Great job.  Did Kim review it?  If no please get help from her then send to legal (Gerald) for review 
before we send  this letter out. 
 
Thanks 
 
Mo 


